
 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Thursday from 3.15pm – 

4.00pm. 

Outside the main entrance. 

Start date:  Thursday 2nd May 2024 
 

We understand how busy everyone’s lives are and how difficult it is to find time to visit a community 

library. 

So, we have opened our small lending library for the adults in our school community.  Come along 

and browse the books.  When you find one you like, sign the form with your name and book title.  

Take away and enjoy reading for as long as you need.  Then return the book once you’ve finished 

reading and tick to say it has been returned.  

 

Currently, the library is a modest size so if you have any books you have read and would like to 

donate to our library we would be happy to receive them. 

Please send your donations to the school via the school office or your child/children marked with:  

FAO Mrs Olcot. 

 

We hope you find this service useful and that it adds to our mission to promote a love of reading 

throughout the Loudwater School Community. 

 

Any feedback will be gratefully received. 

Many thanks 

Jackie Olcot (English Leader) 


